
Website :  www.sunnybankshed.org 

Men in sheds, building communities, working shoulder to shoulder. 

This shed is the initiative of the Sunnybank RSL Sub Branch                                                          
and the Sunnybank Uniting Church. 

                        Newsletter :   February 2018 

Contacts :    Des Broom - Chairman  0407 018 037       Michael Langham  - Treasurer  3272 8085  
                     Ken Griggs - Secretary  0478 224 269        Wyn Jones - Shed Manager  0412 043 795 
Location : Hillcrest St, Sunnybank Hills– Adjacent to Sunnybank Uniting Church parking area. 

Postal Address :  Unit 5 / 62 Pinelands Road, Sunnybank Hills. QLD. 4109 

 
 
 
 
Just before Christmas Des, Ted, Alan and Ken conducted a DIY Night at Bunnings. Children (or any interested adults - & 
there were a number) could choose between assembling a doll’s bed or a small car from pre-cut wooden pieces.   

 
Both activities were very well 
attended and within an hour 
all the available pieces were 
fitted together. The finished 
article could be taken home to 
be painted and decorated.     
No thumbs were damaged in 
the hammering of nails but 
much glue was dispersed.  
Everyone enjoyed themselves! 

 
 

Mike brought along some  
wooden planes. His grand-

father and father were pipe 
organ builders. There was a 

great range in size and       
function. 

 
 
 
 
 

Con and his wife celebrated their 
60th wedding anniversary.  The 

Queen, Governor-General and the 
Men's Shed congratulate them!  

 
 

 
Maurice is continuing the 
setting up of the new tool 
shadow board. He likes to    

outline his plans.  It’s taking 
shape nicely.  

 

Peter is working on the     
folding tool boards. If you 
can’t find it on this board, 

simply turn the page. Things 
are much easier to find       

already! 



This newsletter is printed by the office of Kim Marx, Councillor for Runcorn, who supports us.  

 

 

 

 

     Committee Meetings    3rd  Friday  each month 

February 16 

March 16 
 

Shed B-B-Q & Social Day - last Friday of the month 

- next one 23 February 

 

 

 This  SBDCMS Inc. Newsletter is compiled by       

Ken Tedford, Publicity Officer for the Shed.  

    Contact Ken at kenjan.tedford@bigpond.com  

                                                                                                          

 

My Health Record is the national digital health record  
system.  This means your important health information 
like allergies, medical conditions and treatments,        
medicine details and test or scan reports can be digitally 
available in one place.  Healthcare providers like doctors, 
specialists and hospital staff may be able to see it online 
from anywhere at any time when they need to, like in an 
accident or emergency. As more people use this system, 
Australia’s national health system will become better  
connected. This will  result in faster and more efficient 
care for you and your family.  

There are strict rules on who can see and use your My 
Health Record. You don’t need to worry about having to 
remember and repeat your health history to different 
healthcare providers. You can access your health           
information from a computer, tablet or mobile device.   

 Go to myhealthrecord.gov.au or call 1800 723 471 

 

   
 Our trailer is available for hire for $10 per day. 

Please see Des B. 
 Caxton Legal is holding a Community Legal Infor-

mation Event at Sunnybank Hills Library about re-
tirement options on Thursday 8 February. 

 Once we receive our donated computers from The 
Edge we will be setting up a Computer Room over at 
the Church. Stay tuned! 

 Any shed members working in the Community Gar-
den are covered by our insurance, in case you were 
wondering. 

 More shed shirts have been ordered. If you need a 
replacement, see any committee member. 

 

 
On FEBRUARY     

      7th - Alan O., Peter Gr.     12th - Peter Go., Colin R.     
                      24th - Stuart G.                27th - Phil G. 

Darryl E. 

Hobbies: Model Railways 

Recent Holiday: Indonesia 

Previous Job: Photography for    

hospitals and real estate 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Basil Loizou and Better Value Group (BVG)          
for your kind donation of a Jockey Wheel for the trailer.      

 

 

I couldn’t believe that the highway department called my 
dad a thief.                                                                        
But when I got home, all the signs were there. 

Have you heard about corduroy       
pillows?  They’re making headlines. 

I told my friend 10 jokes to get him to 
laugh.             Sadly, no pun in 10 did. 

Why do the French like to eat snails? 

They can’t stand fast food. 

A woman walks into a library and asked if they had any 
books about paranoia.                                                       
The librarian said,  "They're right behind you!!" 

The other day, my wife asked me to pass 
her lipstick but I accidentally passed her a 
glue stick.                                                     
She still isn't talking to me.  


